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As we enter an era of farm workers being afraid to go to work and therefore, crops 

not getting planted or rotting in the fields, we need small scale farms and home scale 

micro-farms to be able to pick up the slack and provide local food. To do so, using 

well water, would be a great boon to the local economy. It would provide jobs for 

small scale farmers and benefit the local food chain. Vote to support allowing small 

farms to use their wells and sell their produce. Big farm conglomerates will also suffer 

under the current administration, but they need to stay in their lane. The future is 

local and small. Please support. Help people eat and keep our dollars in the local 

economy. 


